

6 East 6th St. P.O. Box 708 Lawrence, KS 66044

www.lawrenceplanning.org

Phone 785-832-3150 Tdd 785-832-3205

Fax 785-832-3160

July 8, 2010

Eugene Reding 914 Summerfield Place Lawrence, KS 66049

Re: Property located at 1820 N. 3rd Street

Dear Mr. Reding,

I am writing on behalf of Mayor Mike Amyx and City Manager David Corliss in responding to your application to de-annex the property located at 1820 N. 3rd Street from the corporate boundaries of the City of Lawrence. Per state statute, the process for considering the request will involve a hearing before the Planning Commission for a recommendation and then consideration by the City Commission for a final decision.

The request can be scheduled for either the August 23 or August 25 Planning Commission meeting. Please call me at (785) 832-3154 to discuss the date that best meets your schedule and to answer any questions you may have concerning the process.

Sincerely,

Scott McCullough

Director

C: David L. Corliss, City Manager

